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Principal’s
Message

Office Hours

Our office is open Monday - Friday
from 7:30pm - 3:30pm. 

To report a student absence, please
email tlabsences@fmpsd.ab.ca or
call 780-743-5771. 

This month, we began with our monthly assembly celebrating our
Timberwolves of the Month. For exceeding our Terry Fox Walk goal, six
lucky students got to pie six of our very own “dream team”: Ms. Fisher,
Ms. Hiebert, Ms. Vanessa, Ms. Helena, Ms. Boudreau and Ms. Hiscock! 

TSPA received veggies as their first fundraiser and were able to donate
bundles back to the Wood Buffalo Food Bank. Students and staff  
welcomed Earth Rangers presentation with generous donation from
Imperial Oil. We were also able to recognize our amazing volunteers at
Timberlea at the Partners in Education event.  

Our first round of Parent Teacher Interview with a Specialist Fair was a
success - introducing our school community to literacy, Apple Schools,
and Executive Funcitioning specialists. We had our Boys finish 2-1 at
their volleyball tournament and the Girls are practicing to compete
this upcoming weekend. On Wednesday October 25th, students are so
excited for our Halloween Family Dance! It’s sure to be a spooky
evening with ghouls, monsters, and their parents/guardians. 

Prime Minister Briella

D E P U T Y  P R I M E  M I N I S T E R  D A W S O N
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Halloween
Reminders

Get involved and stay informed by
following our School Social Media

accounts: 

Facebook: @TimberleaSchool
Instagram: @TimberleaSchool

Twitter: @TimberleaSchool 

Monday - Spooky Hair Day
Tuesday - Halloween Costumes
Wednesday - Comfy PJs, Sweats, etc.
Thursday - Throwback to a previous
year’s costumes
* Bring a donation to the Food Bank *

timberlea school
council meeting

will be on october
26 at 6:30pm -

7:30pm

TLSCHOOLCOUNCIL@
GMAIL .COM

Halloween Spirit Week
for the Food Bank

Halloween is a fun and optional holiday to wear
costumes to join in celebrating at Timberlea. We will
be doing a spirit week on October 30 - November 2.  
Please ensure that food items (i.e. candy) are not
being sent in on Halloween, as we follow our Apple
Schools and Administrative Procedures. Non-Food
items are welcome to be distributed if wanted but not
required. Masks are only permitted during the
Halloween parade, however weapons that are part of
costumes are not allowed at school. 
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